
 

 

 

May 26, 2020 

We currently have nine new positive cases among our residents for a total of 17 in-house, two 

hospitalized and one death. 

No further employees have reported testing positive and continue to have a total of 5 employees 

previously reported positive. Many have reported no symptoms.     

We will continue daily monitoring and weekly surveillance of our residents. Staff are monitored at the 

beginning and end of their shifts for symptoms and encouraged to be tested at Test Iowa. 

We continue to work closely with Wapello County Public Health and Iowa Department of Public Health 

and follow the recommendations of the CDC. The Iowa State Ombudsman’s Office contacted us today 

and offered their support.      

Thank you for your continued support during this time. 

(end) 
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